
Important Dates 

• Monday, December 2: 
Please have your child wear holiday colors 
(red, green, white, etc.). We are working on 
a fun surprise that we can’t wait to 
share with you! 

 

• December 23 – January 3: 
Tender Heart Childcare will be closed for 
the holidays. We hope you enjoy this 
special time with your family and loved 
ones. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December News 
 

 

A Note from the Teacher 
 

 Dear Families, 

It’s the most wonderful time of the year! December 
is here, and we are so excited to celebrate Christmas 
all month long at Tender Heart Childcare. This month 
will be filled with holiday cheer, fun activities, and 
plenty of magical moments! 

Theme of the Month: Christmas 

Our classroom will be transformed into a festive 
wonderland as we explore all things Christmas. From 
holiday crafts and stories to festive songs and 
games, we’ll embrace the spirit of the season 
together. 

Holly the Elf on the Shelf 

Holly, our mischievous Elf on the Shelf, will be arriving 
soon to keep an eye on us and sprinkle some holiday 
magic. The kids will love discovering her silly antics each 
morning! 

A Season of Joy 

December is such a magical month, and I am thrilled 
to celebrate it with your little ones. Thank you for 
being part of our Tender Heart family this year—I 
am so grateful for all of you! 

If you have any questions or need anything as we 
head into the holidays, please feel free to reach out. 

Warm holiday wishes, 

Stefanie  

 

 

 
 
 

     
 

 

As we head into colder weather, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor 
play. This includes a warm coat, hat, mittens, and boots. I want to ensure the children stay 
comfortable and safe while enjoying time outside. 
In the event of severe cold weather warnings, I will follow the closure decisions of the Bloomington 
Public Schools. Keep an eye out for announcements if any weather-related changes occur. 
  



 


